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As well as another super week of online learning, we have also celebrated VE 
Day by dressing in red, white & blue and taking part in celebratory tea  
parties.  A huge thank you to Mrs Savage, Mrs Broome, Mrs Ricketts and Mrs    
Wolski (Our VE Day Team), and all the staff, families and children! It is not 
too late to send any photos in to Miss Kendal, if you are yet to celebrate!  

 
 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the        
children who are celebrating their 

birthday this week. 

Betsy Rec 

Congratulations to this week’s  

Stars of the 

Week! 
 

Rec: Betsy for doing lots of fantastic 
Maths and English work!  

F1:  Elliot for outstanding work in Maths 

and English, where his imagination and 

creativity has continued to make Mrs 

Milne smile. 

F2: Ed for writing a fantastic postcard, 

and producing some very ‘creative’ 

writing.  

F3: Conrad for working incredibly hard; 
ensuring that he is producing work of an 
excellent quality. 

F4: Elise for super independent personal 

organisation skills.  

F5: Ariana for showing an excellent         
attitude and being fully engaged in home 
school learning.  

F6: Pietro for participating  
enthusiastically in online learning and 
doing as much as he possibly can.  

~ ~  Form 4 Joke of the Week  ~ ~  

Why did the tap dancer decide to quit? 

He kept falling in the sink! 

Record Breaking Campers 
 

Two of our pupils (and two of our staff) took part in a World Record last week by spending 
the night camping in their gardens.  Thomas and Oliver along with their mum,  
Mrs Connolly, took part in the event as members of 1st Mobberley Cub Scouts and Miss 
Kendal took part as a member of 5th Tyldesley Beaver Scouts.  All 4 were part of the largest 
camp in the world ever! Well done to you all! 


